(lothesline Project, Vig
Violence Awareness Resource Fair

Students, Faculty, & Staff have made t-shirts describing their experience with
relationship violence. On October 24th, t-shirts will be hung shoulder-to-shoulder on a

clothesline for public viewing, as if the survivors are there themselves, telling us their

stories.
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